Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NORTHERN SAMAR

ADVISORY
(July 14, 2025)

PICPA NORTHERN SAMAR’S ACCOUNTANCY WEEK CELEBRATION 2025

The Philippine Institute of Certified Public Accountants-Northern Samar Chapter
(PICPA-NS), a duly recognized local chapter of the PICPA, will be celebrating its
2025 Accountancy Week from July 13 to 19, 2025, with the theme “Action with
Impact”, reflecting our commitment to making a meaningful difference in the
communities they serve. Among the activities for this celebration are technical
sessions on “How to Teach Basic Accounting Effectively”, which will be held on
July 19, 2025, Saturday, from 8:00 AM to 12:00 noon @ 24 Floor, Ronron
Restaurant, Magsaysay Street, Catarman, Northern Samar.

With this, the Office highly encourages public school teachers under the
Accountancy, Business and Management (ABM) strand to participate in this event
to equip themselves with effective teaching methodologies and practical insights
that they can use to enhance their delivery of basic accounting lessons.

However, since the nature of the participation in this event is voluntary, teachers
who are willing to join shall incur the travel and incidental expenses personally.

Should you have any questions on this matter, please contact this number,
09173092786.
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